----NOTICE: LANE WIDTH RESTRICTION----

This is a 10-day notice informing all recipients of an upcoming lane width restriction due to bridge rehabilitation on the Max L Wilder Memorial Bridge between Woolwich and Arrowsic, ME. A single alternating lane maintained by flaggers with a minimum lane width of 11'-0" will be maintained daily throughout the project. The lane width restriction is expected to occur:

January 22nd at 7:00AM - May 31st at 5:00PM

Questions or concerns can be directed to MaineDOT's contractor for the project, Scott Construction Corporation, at wscott@scottcon.com.